
KPAC FUNDRAISING EVENTS PLANNED FOR THE 2011-2012 YEAR  

 Each year the PAC fundraising team meets prior to the new school year to plan out new fundraisers 

based on the surveys that you filled out during the previous spring.  The Entertainment/Value coupon 

books will NOT be sold this year.  Below is a list of the current plans we have.  There will also be copies 

left at the parent board the hall from the office as well as on the Kilmer PAC website.  

• Donation request letter of $30 per child or $50 per family (Sept)  

• Chocolate Covered Almond box sales. Ready for pick up on Gym stage on October 3rd.  Any 

unsold boxes and money returned by October 17th deadline.  

• Book Sale – date TBA     Popcorn Sales monthly Oct. 7th, Nov. 4th,  Dec 2nd  

• Family Movie Night January 20th.  Bowling Night - November 25th  

• DDA Clothing Drive – Donations of clothing and small household items. Date TBA  

• Pub Night - Saturday March 31st.  Family/Halloween Dance  October 28th.  

• Scrapbooking/Card making & Craft night in the library  - Oct 14th ,  

• HUGE Year End Carnival – TBA  

Your fundraising team that is working hard for the Kilmer kids can be contacted at: 

Lisa Aspinall – lisaaspinall@shaw.ca  Lesley Corr – lesley72@shaw.ca 

Livian Smith – liviansmith@shaw.ca  Debbie Lennihan – debbielenihan@hotmail.com 

Candice Miller – clmiller7@gmail.com  Susan Deyotte – suedeyotte@shaw.ca 

Jasmine Parker – jazzparker@shaw.ca  Rachelle Jadot – thejadots@gmail.com 

Shelley Forsyth – sforsyth@shaw.ca  

 


